
Idaho ~Jater Resources Board 
Idaho Department of Water Resources 
Statehouse Mail 
Boise, Idaho 83720 

Dear Sirs: 

10658 Winterhawk 
Boise, Idaho 83709 
February 26, 1980 

The Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society would like to reiterate its 
support for the 74 cfs minimum stream flow proposed by the Department of 
Water Resources for Silver Creek. Silver Creek is nationally recognized 
as a Blue Ribbon Trout Stream, and we believe it should be managed so 
that this status is maintained. 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

James F. Gore 
President 
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